
	
 

Tuck Creek Flood Mitigation, Phase 2  
New Street Bridge Upgrade and Channel Works 

 
Notice of Public Information Centre 

 
The City of Burlington completed the Tuck Creek Flood Assessment and Crossing Upgrades 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study (hydro corridor north of New Street to Spruce 
Avenue) in June 2016.  The study was completed following the extreme rain storm on Aug. 4, 2014 
during which significant creek flooding occurred in this area.  The Study’s recommendations include 
stormwater infrastructure improvements to reduce the flooding risk. The recommended works were 
divided into three phases. Phase 1, which includes the Regal Road bridge upgrade and channel 
works between New Street and Spruce Avenue, is currently under construction and will be completed 
in the of summer 2019.   
 
Phase 2 
Phase 2 includes upgrading both the New Street bridge and the creek channel (from the hydro 
corridor to south of New Street).  Construction is anticipated to begin in July 2019.  
 
You are invited to a Public Information Centre (PIC) where you can discuss the project and get more 
information on the details of the design and upcoming construction, including limits of construction, 
site access, tree preservation and plantings. 
 

Wednesday March 20, 2019 
6:00pm to 7:30pm 

Burlington Seniors’ Centre (Wellington Room) 
2285 New Street, Burlington 

 
If you are unable to attend, you may view the drawings on the City of Burlington website at 
www.burlington.ca/,  following the PIC. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Arif Shahzad, M. Eng., P. Eng. 
Senior Project Manager, Stormwater 
City of Burlington 
426 Brant St., P.O. Box 5013 
Burlington, ON L7R 3Z6 
Ph 905-335-7600 ext. 7486 
Arif.Shahzad@burlington.ca 

Robert Amos, MASc., P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
Aquafor Beech Ltd. 
2600 Skymark Ave., Building 6, Unit 2 
Mississauga, ON L4W 5B2 
Ph 905-629-0099, ext. 284 
Amos.R@Aquaforbeech.com 

 
 
 
If you require disability related accomodation, please contact the Senior Project Manager. 
 



 
Tuck Creek Phase 2 - Construction Area 
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